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The Brazil headquarters is conducting a successful 21-day workshop for potential members from October 
10-30. 
 
The workshop aims to help participants become members of the Family Federation through blessing 
education centered on True Parents' words and to prepare for the '2025 HyoJeong Cosmic Blessing 
Ceremony.' In his opening address, Witnessing Director emphasized that "we must understand God's will 
and live accordingly," and expressed hope that "this workshop will be a period for developing spirituality 
and properly preparing for the blessing." 
 

 
 
The workshop is held monthly. Out of 33 total participants through October, 21 have registered as new 
members, and 2 have received the blessing. The main programs of the 21-day workshop include Hoon 
Dok Hae, understanding Heavenly Parent's will and the providence of restoration through key biblical 
figures, True Parents' mission, True Parents' life course, and our mission. 
 



 

 

 
 
On October 26, a Hyojeong cultural event commemorating the 578th Hangeul Day was successfully held 
in Brazil. The event featured lectures on the history and value of Hangeul and provided an opportunity to 
deeply explore the significance of King Sejong the Great's creation of the Korean alphabet. 
 

 
 

Attendees had the chance to directly experience the preciousness and 
originality of Hangeul. In particular, a program where participants learned 
their names in Hangeul and created their own seals was very popular, 
allowing many to further develop their interest in Hangeul. 
 
The headquarters of the Brazilian FFWPU widely promoted the value and 
excellence of Hangeul through this event and conducted various crafting 
activities using Hangeul. Additionally, it provided an important opportunity 
to convey the vision and necessity of Heavenly Unified Korea to the local 
community. 
 
This Hyojeong cultural event reemphasized the beauty and importance of 
Hangeul and played a significant role in promoting communication and 
understanding in a multicultural society. Through the retreat and Hangeul 

Day events held in Brazil, many participants realized the teachings of True Parents and took new 
resolutions for world peace and harmony. 


